
The Zakef-Katon
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Kabbalat Shabbat Service 	 6:00 pm
Candlelighting (August 26) 	 7:46 pm
Shaharit 	 9:00 am
Minha/Ma'ariv	 7:35 pm
Havdalah	 8:44 pm
All services are In Person and LiveStreamed

Morning Services @ Adath Israel: 
Sunday	 8:30 am
Monday to Friday	 7:30 am

Evening Services @ Beth Tikvah:
Sunday to Thursday	 7:30 pm 
Rosh Hodesh Elul is Aug 27th and 28th

       SHABBAT TORAH READINGS	  	 SHABBAT SCHEDULE             	 WEEKDAY SERVICE TIMES

There will be no Torah Study this Shabbat

Birman Family in Honour of the 
Bar Mitzvah of Brandon Birman.

Adele & Stephen Weinstein in 
Honour of their 40th Wedding 
Anniversary.
Alisa & Michael Feldbloom in 
Honour of the Bar Mitzvah of their 
Son, Cole.
The families of Freda, Deborah, 
Barbara and Maureen Gottesman 
in memory of the 30th yahrzeit of 
Daniel Gottesman z"l.

Alisa & Michael Feldbloom on 
the Bar Mitzvah of their son Cole. 
Grandparents are Phyllis & Ken 
Feldbloom, Claire Silver & Harry 
Boxer. 

Salvatrice & Alden Birman on the 
Bar Mitzvah of their son Brandon. 
Grandparents are Marilyn & Norton 
Birman.

Seudah is co-sponsored by:

Kiddush is co-sponsored by:Mazel Tov to

 by Rabbi Jarrod Grover

"A primary purpose of the cantillation signs which guide 
the chanting of the Torah is to provide information on the 
syntactical structure of the text. Some, however, say that 
the signs are a commentary on the text itself, highlighting 
important ideas musically. One such example is found in 
Parshat Re'eh.

Parshat Re'eh commands the giving of the tithes with 
the words "Aser Te'aser" - "tithe, surely tithe." Playing on 

the verb, the Talmud in Tractate Ta'anit explains that the 
double-verb serves to teach that a person who tithes will 
surely become wealthy themselves. According to the Gaon 
of Vilna, this also explains why the cantillation of the word 
"Te'aser" in the Torah is a zakef-katon. The zakef-katon 
note, found very commonly in the Torah, literally means 
the upright-small. Therefore we learn that by giving the 
tithe, the small (the poor) will stand upright.

Sept 10th: More information inside and on the Beth Tikvah website



PROGRAMMING AT BT

NEXT SESSION: Thursday, September 1 at 10AM, 
at Beth Tikvah Synagogue

Register on the Beth Tikvah website. 
Interested in a FREE trial session? 

Contact Gayle at gayle@bethtikvahtoronto.org

Next Walk: Monday, August 29th at 1:30 PM
Location:  Irv Paisley Park

at York Mills Road and Bayview Avenue
Parking located beside the arena on the S.E. corner.

Order your Rosh Hashanah Donation Cards
Visit the Beth Tikvah website for more info!

Visit the Beth Tikvah website to register for the 
information session: Wed, Oct 19th



MORE AT BETH TIKVAH

Next meeting: Monday, September 12th @ 1PM
in the Beth Tikvah Assembly Hall

Next Town Hall: September 21st @ 8:15 PM 
on Zoom. Registration coming soon

JIAS (Jewish Immigrant Aid Services) is celebrating 100 years in Canada! 
 As part of our celebration, JIAS Toronto is partnering with the Ontario Jewish 
Archives to collect immigration stories from across the community to capture the 
diverse immigration journeys that families have taken and the new lives they have 
built in Canada.

Check out our Stories Celebrating 100 Years for inspiration and to share your own 
or your family’s immigration journey – whether it was last year, last decade, or 
last century! VISIT JIASTORONTO.ORG/STORIES



TO HONOUR THE SANCTITY OF THE SYNAGOGUE
We ask that everyone coming up to the bimah cover 
their head and shoulders and be dressed respectfully. 
We do not permit smoking, photography, writing, 
use of beepers, cell phones or other wireless 
equipment in the synagogue throughout Shabbat 
and Yom Tov. At any time in the service when the 
congregation is standing in prayer, please refrain from 
moving about. Applause is not appropriate at any time 
during the service. 

The following members are observing Yahrzeits this week:

Friday, August 26
Marilyn Berger, Charles Bleier, David Broude, Cheryl Kessel, 
Maurice Moss, Rhonda Somer, Nathan Tepper, Stanley Turner, 
Gary Wasserman

Saturday, August 27
Aron Borenstein, Arnold Donsky, Deborah Gottesman, 
Freda Gottesman-Brender, Reene Katz, Louise Maerov, Sandi 
Silverman, Salomon Srour

Sunday, August 28
Linda Bernofsky, Michael Bernstein, Harry Bricks, Shae Eckler, 
Joyce Harris, Susan Herberman, Fela Miller, Jack Richman

Monday, August 29
Hannah Bellack, Rosalind Feinstein, Milton Rusonik, Gerald 
Zarnett

Tuesday, August 30
Lillian Benson, Gail Chencinski, Beth Kader, Shirley Minarsky, 
Betty Perlman, Marsha Swirsky, Nathan Tepper, Tom Yarmon

Wednesday, August 31
Marvin Ellison, Nancy Grad, Rita Karp, Doreen Manly, Francine 
Mendelson

Thursday, September 1
Lloyd Ament

Friday, September 2
Abraham Birenbaum, Isaac Birenbaum, Claudia Blumberger, 
Wilf Caplan, Aileen Frydrych, Jack Frymer, Sylvia Kestenberg, 
Lisa Lipowitz, Eileen Chetner Wunch, Orli Ziv, Talia Rivkah Ziv

YAHRZEITS

 @bethtikvah_toronto
 @btonbayview

 "Beth Tikvah Synagogue"
 @TikvahBeth

     

Senior Rabbi: Jarrod Grover 
Assistant Rabbi: Alisa Zilbershtein 
Hazzan: Tibor Kovari 
Ritual Director: Irv Kirshenblat 
Executive Director: Rivka Campbell 
President: Douglas Millstone 
 

Beth Tikvah Synagogue 
3080 Bayview Avenue 
Toronto, ON M2N 5L3 
Tel- 416-221-3433 
Fax- 416-221-1602 
www.bethtikvahtoronto.org

THIS WEEK AT BETH TIKVAH 
 
 
 
Mon.	 Aug 29	 • Walk with Beth Tikvah (Irv Paisley Park)	 1:30 PM

Thurs.	Sept 1	 • Outdoor Yoga & Meditation with Orli Ziv	 10:00 AM 
		     (in person at Beth Tikvah)

Wed.	 Sept. 7	 • Beth Tikvah Women: Torah Fund Fundraiser	 2:00 PM 
 
 
 
 
A portion of funds raised at Bingo World Richmond Hill 
helps to support programs at Beth Tikvah Synagogue 

BETH TIKVAH MEMBERSHIP:
Beth Tikvah relies on your support to 
sustain our wonderful community. 
If you have not paid your 
membership or have not made 
arrangements, please contact 
Renee at 416-221-3433 x 316 or 
renee@bethtikvahtoronto.org.
Thank you for your ongoing 
commitment to Beth Tikvah!

This course is for community members, to help increase 
situational awareness in Jewish community security. You will 
learn the basics of security awareness and the appropriate 
protocols, gaining the knowledge and skills to volunteer in a 
security capacity. 
See www.jewishtoronto.com/community-security for 
September dates and more details.


